
Fishing  –  Bass  Rock  series
drawing to a close

The second last round of the Bass Rock
Sea  Angling  Club’s  summer  series  takes
place on Wednesday.
It’s a rover between Skateraw Point and Thorntonloch Beach.

Registration is at 6.30pm at Torness Car Park.

New members are invited to take part but only sizeable fish
should be brought to the scales.

Scottish Federation of Sea Angling size limits apply.
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